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Comments: | am writing to voice my complete opposition to this project as it stands now. Aerial pesticides will
have much collateral damage if sprayed with no regard for other species of moths and butterflies. | am so
incredibly disappointed to see this proposed project. We are at a time where we can not afford more damage to
pollinators because of our need to drop poison on everything. Please abandon or modify this project to take into
account the species this project will negatively impact. | implore you to listen to the voices of the people you are
supposed to serve. We do not want poison to be sprayed from the skies. We should also take into account the
links being found between pesticide use and illnesses. | do not want to live in a state where the people protecting
my forest are spraying poison that will not only harm pollinators, but also myself. Please take into account the
safety concern of all species involved. Thank you.



